HIGHWAY AUTHORITY RECOMMENDATION

P/FUL/2023/03331
The Cow Shed, Holt Lane, Bishops Caundle, Sherborne

| refer to the above planning application received on 30 June 2023.

A plan has been submitted demonstrating the proposed new access, drawing number 100. However,
this does not show the visibility splays.

| suggest that a plan be submitted to demonstrate the visibility splays that are required which are
2.40m (drivers’ position) by 43.00m unobstructed line of sight in each direction along the
carriageway. The application can then be conditioned accordingly.
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